
315  Participants in our 2021 Certification Program!  
  10,180 Participants in our 2021 Outreach/School Program!

Newsletter



A Letter From Our Staff

Dear Friends of First Tee, 

We hope this finds you happy and healthy. 2021 has been a glimpse at normal to say 
the least, but luckily, one of our core values is perseverance. This year we added one 
new program location at Bowling Green Country Club. As well as our new Program 
Director, Drew Fournier. Drew and his wife Sarah joined the First Tee- Shenandoah 
Valley team in June from Denver Colorado. We look forward to seeing Drew take 
our programming to the next level in 2022.

During the 2020-2021 school year, we added two new schools to our school program 
which were Eastern Mennonite School and Redeemer Classical School. With this 
addition to the program, we reached 9,732 local youth in our community and with 
chapter led programs we reached 448 making a total of 10,180 local youth reached 
during the 2020-2021 year. Crossing the 10,000 mark feels fantastic and we hope to 
continue to expanding these programs in 2022! 

We are excited to get classes started back up in January and continue to grow the 
population of youth golf in the valley in 2022. We would like to thank all of our 
donors, participants, parents, and volunteers for their continued support during  
2021 as none of what we do would be possible without you  
all! We hope everyone stays healthy and safe and we  
look forward to seeing you all in 2022! 

Thank you,

Tom Tattersall       Drew Fournier 

Nate Hildebrand       
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“To impact the lives of young people by providing educational programs that build character, 
instill life-enhancing values and promote healthy choices through the game of golf.”

There are a number of ways to contact us at First Tee - Shenandoah Valley and we’d love to hear from you! Please be sure 
to follow us throughout the year on our website and on social media for details, updates, information on ways to help, and 
LOTS of wonderful photos from our many events and programs all season long!

Our Mission Statement

First Tee - Shenandoah Valley Board of Directors

Chairman
Garret King

Vice Chairman
Ryan Hite

Treasurer
Tim Cash

Secretary
Sam Shaw

We would like to welcome one new member who joined  
First Tee-Shenandoah Valley Board of Directors in 2021!

Tim Miller 

First Tee-Shenandoah Valley Staff

Executive Director
Tom Tattersall 

Program Director
Drew Fournier 

Program Coordinator
Nate Hildebrand 

Contact Information and Program Locations

Website: www.firstteeshenandoahvalley.org   •   Facebook: www.facebook.com/firstteeshenanadoahvalley   •   Instagram: firstteeshenandoahvalleyva
First Tee-Shenandoah Valley is a registered 501©(3) organization. Federal Tax ID: 26-3826410

Eric Obaugh Michelle Koontz Chris Beahm
Eric BondFulton Sensabugh
John Dod

Sam Groseclose

Home Office & Program Location #1
First Tee - Shenandoah Valley

Harrisonburg Rotary Learning Center
Heritage Oaks Golf Course
690 Garbers Church Road
Harrisonburg, VA 22801

540-437-4239

Program Location #4
The Club at Ironwood
62 Country Club Circle

Staunton, VA 24401
www.theclubatironwood.com

540-248-7272

Program Location #2
Woodstone Meadows Golf Course

Massanutten Resort
300 Silverstone Lane

McGaheysville, VA 22840
www.massresort.com

540-289-4919

Program Location #5
Shenvalee Golf Resort

9660 Fairway Drive
New Market, VA 22844

www.shenvalee.com
540-740-8337

Peter Wray
Larry RogersMelissa Andrews Tom Hoy

Dan NardiWalt Trobaugh Mike King

Program Location #3
Lakeview Golf Course
4101 Shen Lake Drive

Harrisonburg, VA 22801
www.lakeviewgolf.net/

540-434-8937

Program Location #6
Bowling Green Country Club

8383 Bowling Green Rd. 
Front Royal, VA 22630

www.bowlinggreencountryclub.net
540-635-2024 

Ryan Hite Jon Sayre Stacy Shifflett



ADVANCING THROUGH THE PROGRAM

In 2021, we had 315 participants in our Certification Program

“Outreach” consists of our National School Programs, DRIVE, and any other interaction we have with 
youth that is not considered our Certification Program. This can range from field trips to our facilities, 
going to schools and working with their students, and community programs where we interact with 
kids and their parents.

Outreach - School Program - Community Program

In 2021, we 
had 10,180 

participants in 
our Outreach 

Program.

Certification

•	 PLAYer (required minimum age 7) 
Tee it up for the first time and learn the 
game of golf and The First Tee’s Code of 
Conduct.

•	 Par (recommended minimum age 9) 
Focus on interpersonal and self-
management skills on and off the course.

•	 Birdie (recommended minimum age 11) 
Emphasis on setting goals and making them 
a reality.

•	 Eagle (recommended minimum age 13) 
Learn resilience, conflict resolution, and 
future planning.

•	 Ace (required minimum age 14 or entering 
9th grade) 
Put it all together and hone in on setting 
goals, career education, and giving back to 
the community.

From ages 7 through 18, youth progress through levels by demonstrating The First Tee Nine Core Values, life and 
golf skills as well as passing an assessment. All participants, regardless of age, start at the PLAYer level. The pinnacle 
of The First Tee is completing Ace. 
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School Program

The School Program brings our curriculum to the school’s gym during physical 
education class. Through safe, fun activities, elementary students are learning the 
basic skills of the lifelong sport of golf. By teaching elementary students The First 
Tee Nine Core Values and Nine Healthy Habits, we’re putting them on the course 
to a healthy and active lifestyle.

SCHOOL PROGRAM 
OBJECTIVES

•	 Create a safe introduction to golf for today’s 
students and teachers.

•	 Ensure that golf education meets the 
same national standards developed by the 
Society for Health and Physical Educators 
(SHAPE).

•	 Help students build character and 
confidence through the positive personal 
and social values associated with the game.

•	 Engage students in daily lesson activities 
that lead to development of basic golf 
motor skills.

•	 Show students that golf can be a great 
lifelong recreation and health-enhancing 
activity.

•	 Make the positive values of golf a part of the 
classroom and students’ everyday lives.

FIRST TEE - SHENANDOAH 
VALLEY SCHOOL PROGRAM 
LOCATIONS
•	 Thomas Harrison Middle School
•	 Skyline Middle School
•	 John Wayland Elementary
•	 Elkton Elementary
•	 McGaheysville Elementary
•	 Plains Elementary
•	 Wilson Elementary
•	 Craigsville Elementary
•	 Riverheads Elementary
•	 North River Elementary
•	 Bessie Weller Elementary
•	 Ware Elementary
•	 McSwain Elementary
•	 W.W. Robinson Elementary
•	 Ashby Lee Elementary
•	 Sandy Hook Elementary
•	 Stuarts Draft Elementary
•	 Guy K. Stump Elementary School 

RECENT PARENT TESTIMONIALS!
“The First Tee of Harrisonburg continues to have a lasting impact on 
our daughters. Both Abby and Emily learned to play golf through 
the programs at age 6. Both have enjoyed the classes and live by the 
nine core values still today. However, Abby prefers to just play for fun 
and Emily enjoys playing for both fun and competitively. The First 
Tee of Harrisonburg prepares kids for both! Emily is not only playing 
DIII golf in college, but plans a career in communications, hopefully 
working for The First Tee or Girls Golf Program someday. We could 
never have afforded her passion for golf, if not for the program. We are 
very grateful.”

 Jennifer Villacrusis

“I highly recommend First Tee of Harrisonburg to any parent looking 
for quality, effective golf instruction for their child. First Tee makes it 
easy for children to learn the game of golf at any level— from beginner 
to more experienced players. I also appreciate that they emphasize 
9 positive core values to encourage your child’s confidence as he/
she learns to chip, putt, and drive. My son has participated in First 
Tee classes for several years. He has really enjoyed working with the 
knowledgeable, encouraging coaches and meeting other kids who enjoy 
the worthy challenge of learning to play golf.” 

Susan Lentati

“I have only good things to say about First Tee Harrisonburg. My son 
has enjoyed and learned so much from First Tee since he was 4. This 
has been a positive, fun and safe learning experience. The learning isn’t 
just about skills. The essence and attitude of golf is well shared. Coaches 
are always supportive to encourage kids. We’ve also got a variety of 
learning opportunities including competitions and different courses. 
If I were to move, I definitely want to move to somewhere First Tee is 
close by. This is a wonderful organization for kids to grow up with.”

Telin Lin

“Our kiddos are pumped for the next session. We think the First Tee 
does an awesome job with our kids. We are impressed with how the 
coaches connect with our kids ans how they teach life skills. Thank you 
for going the extra mile.”

Jamin E

“We have seen a marked change in our son’s interest in the game of 
golf. It’s due to the enthusiasm and style of coaching he receives at First 
Tee. We are going to continue lessons this winter.” 

Jenni A
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Operation Inspire with JMU

Did you know The First Tee - Shenandoah Valley works with at-risk youth who face criminal charges? For nearly ten years, The 
First Tee of Harrisonburg has been running a very successful Juvenile Diversion program. This unique program is designed to 
keep children out of the court system who have committed their first offense. Participants in this program are referred to our 
facilities by juvenile probation officers from the 26th District Juvenile Court Service Unit. During this nine-week program 
participants receive mentorship and guidance on goal setting, interpersonal skills, conflict resolution and more. In addition, 
participants in the program are introduced to the game of golf and the 9 Core Values of The First Tee. The goal of this program 
is to help participants reflect on the choices they have made and supply them with skills they need to make better choices in 
the future. We are extremely proud of this unique program made possible through a strong partnership with the Juvenile Intake 
Officers within our 26th District Juvenile Court Service Unit.

We did some studying as an organization, and we found out that . . .

Feel they have an improved 
sense of empowerment87%

84%
•	Say the program helps them be a better student
•	Feel like their coaches care, understand and inspire 
	 them
•	Credit coaches for introducing them to new people  
	 and opportunities

81% Say the program contributed to their personal 
transformation

•	Refer to their coaches as mentors
•	Say the coaches care, understand 
	 and inspire them
•	Credit coaches for introducing them 
	 to new people and opportunities

87%

85% Say the program helped them be a better student

Teens Alumni

Have You Heard About First Tee’s Juvenile Diversion Program?

This year First Tee- Shenandoah Valley is proud 
to announce a new partnership with Dr. Tom 
Moran and JMU called Operation Inspire. This 
partnership allows us to positively impact the 
lives of our refugee community and people with 
disabilities. This program is a division of one of 
our long term partnerships with Overcoming 
Barriers. 

Creating a Lasting Impact
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Did You Know?

Did you know the First Tee- Shenandoah Valley has completed its third year 
of a special program for Veterans in 2021? “Fairways for Hero’s” is a program 
that is tailored to serve active duty and retired local military, as well as local 
Fire Fighters, Police Officers and Emergency Medical Service personnel. At 
the First Tee - Shenandoah Valley, we believe our veterans and first responders 
are the backbone of the United States of America and without them, there 
would be no Life, Liberty and Pursuit of Happiness. 

Our program provides free golf instruction, equipment and access to our 
learning facilities/program locations, as well as plenty of great fellowship. 
We would like to also say thank you to the professional golfers from around 
the Shenandoah Valley that have pledged their time to help grow and 
develop this program. This year we are excited to announce that McDaniel 
Contractor Services has partnered with us to help grow this program 
throughout the entire Shenandoah Valley! 

Thank you Holtzman Corporation and McDaniel Contractor Services! 

2021 Player of the Year Toby Corriston
1. �Name, Age, School, Year 

Toby Corriston, 16, Harrisonburg HS, Junior

2. �What are your plans after High School? 
I want to play golf in college and I want to pursue a degree in Sports 
Broadcasting.

3. �Who is your favorite golfer? 
Jordan Spieth

4. �What other activities are you involved besides golf? 
High School Musical, Model UN, Spikeball Club and Pickleball Club

5. �What is your favorite core value? Why? 
Courtesy. It’s my favorite because I use it the most, especially on 
the golf course. Golf takes a lot of focus and if you are talking while 
someone is swinging or not fixing the greens you’re not going to be 
much fun to play with.

6. �What kind of impact has the first tee had on you?  
How will you pass this knowledge on to others? 
The First Tee has had an amazing impact on me throughout my 
years. I first got involved when I was 8. TFTSV helped me learn the 
game like rules and when it is my turn to play. The classes helped me 
grow as a golfer but I also learned life skills that I would need as I got 
older. As a High School junior The First Tee is helping to continue 
my golf career in a larger way. It has opened my eyes to other areas 
of growth other than just playing. When I have time, I volunteer at 
The First Tee sorting clubs, helping with class, and I bring my friends 
with me in hopes of passing on what I already know.
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THE POWER OF SUPPORT
First Tee - Shenandoah Valley is grateful to the many individuals, foundations, corporations, golf course staff, 
volunteers and coaches for providing chapter support during 2021. We also appreciate the many in-kind donations 
received throughout the year that help our chapter save $thousands$ each year. Thanks to this incredible support 
and promotion, we were able to introduce the Life Skills Experience and golf to over 10,000 young people in our 
community!

NAMED LEARNING CENTER BENEFACTOR

RESPONSIBILITY LEVEL $5,000 - $19,999

PERSEVERANCE LEVEL $2,500 - $4,999

RESPECT LEVEL $1,000 - $2,499

Rotary Club of Harrisonburg

McDaniel Contractor Services, LLC
McDonough Toyota

James Madison University
Kjellstrom & Lee

Walt and Debby Trobaugh
Michael Layman Law Group P.C.

Janell Tattersall

Bob and Jeri Lewis
Green Meadows Veterinary Service 

Linda Carrier
Dick Sporting Goods Foundation                     
LD&B Insurance and Financial 

Services 
Nielsen Builders
Renee Whitmore 

Farmers & Merchants Bank
ALLY 

Pendleton Community Bank
H & R Contractors         

Dan and Alyce Nardi
Garth Wentzel 

NTELOS Foundation
Community Foundation of the 

Central Blueridge
City of Harrisonburg, VA 

Steven Gardner Family Foundation 
Blauch Brothers Inc.                             

Butch and Linda Frazee                        
Bob Wade Auto World 

Interchange Group 
James Jarvis 
Peter Wray 

THANK
YOU!!

The Fred O. Funkhouser Charitable Foundation, Inc. 
Charlie Obaugh Auto Group 

 Tropical Smoothie Café
Riddleberger Brothers Inc.  
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YOU!!

RESPONSIBILITY LEVEL $250 - $499

JUDGEMENT LEVEL $100 - $249

HONESTY LEVEL $500 - $999
Robert LaRose

Shenandoah Valley Implant 
Institute

James Mason
Michael Beahm                               

Mythics Emergent Group
John Hall

Atlantic Union Bank
Integrity Home Mortgage  

Bank of the James

Janice Rhodes
Glass and Metals Inc.

Ed and Zizi Sipe 
Don Largent Roofing

Rodger and Linda Baker 
Tom Hoy
Eric Cobb 

Ed and Zizi Sipe 
Mainivent Advertising 

Agency LLC

Taylor Grove, LLC
Jay and Cindy Veenis                                 
Tom & Peggy Sheets 

Sam Groseclose                                                    
Eric Bond 

Clint Sellers PLLC                               
Shaw Financial Protection 
Denton Charitable Family 

Foundation                
Sam Shaw 

Melissa Andrews
Garrett King

Harrisonburg Pediatric 
Dentistry 

Charles and Sherry King 
Michelle and Rick Koontz

Stacy Shiflet

Robert Golson
Select Bank

Bob and Donna Golson

Jenny and Bobby Brown Family Fund 
William and Sandra Briggs

Towana Moore 

Jay and Cindy Veenis
Doug Kapfer 
Dr. Eric Bond 

Ed and Sue Hottel 
James Laser 
Lee Forester 

Bluestone Vineyard
Don and Donna Bohlin

Seth Caldwell 
In Memory of Col. Joe Callahan 

Pam Dubose 
Tyler Farnsworth 

Kim Huffman 
David King (Eastern Mennonite University) 

Loomis Wealth Management 
M & K HOOF Care

Maple Hill Restoration 
Myers Ford 

Matasha Owens 
R.C. Showalter Builders, LLC

Stone Enterprises LLC
Donna Sundre 

The Rockingham Group
Arvid Van-Dyke 

The Blue Ridge Committee NSCDA  
Colonial Dames of America

Ortts Electric Inc. 

Pilgram’s 
Charles Polly 

Tobacco & More LLC 
Terri Denton 

Ernest Finnagan 
Mid Atlantic Motorwerkes 

Victor Smith 
Bob and Susie Dinsmore
Blue Ridge Apraisal, LLC

Rodger Boles 
Amy Cash 

Gray Jewel Management LLC
Kenneth Huggins
Ron McAllister

Shenandoah Valley Home Health Inc. 
Chris Beahm
Dale Hulvey
Robin Bryan

Josh Pate 
Rebecca Schaffer
William Bayer 

Tim Cash
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THANK
YOU!!

COURTESY LEVEL $1 - $99
Robert Showalter
Carolyn Landis 
Jennifer Aulgur
William Briggs 

SNCS Sports Foods 
Louis Johnson 

Don Fravel
Steve Albrite 

Stan Gray 
William Lam 

Ben Amoss
Bonnie Downie 
Antoinette Lucas

Travis Rhodes 
Ellen Vanover 

Murph Williams 
Cathrine Wine

Drew Davis 
Andrea Lentati
Carolyn Landis 

John Liskey 
Edward Ney 
Victor Smith 

Dennis Snyder
Garin O’roark 
Devon Payne 

Jona Roka 
Victoria Wendt 

Jason Planck
Chris Johnson

Without our dedicated volunteers and coaches, we would not be able to accomplish the growth and outreach we’ve 
experienced as an organization this year. With their help, we were able to expand and grow our territory, participation and 
donor base yet again despite COVID. We look forward to working with our volunteers and coaches throughout 2022. 

Bob Lewis
Jason Crawford, PGA
Mark Moretti, PGA

Ryan Hite
Emily Villacrusis

Chris Sorber
Tyler Monk
Zach Dobrin

Lester Hershey
Steve Claffey

Mike Layman
Jordan Biller
Jacob Carrara
Eric Hooke

Greg See
Nate Hildebrand

Matthew Haemsch
David Johns, PGA
Glenn Payne, PGA

JMU Mens Golf Team

JMU Womens Golf Team
Operation Inspire Mentors

Linda Carrier
Walt Trobaugh

Dale and Mary Jo Hulvey
Jenny Lyons
Dick Lyons

Kim Huffman
Matasha Owens
Dr. Eric Bond

Sam Shaw
Melissa Andrews
Michelle Koontz
Rob Lauderman
Andrew Jaycox
Garrett King
Stacy Shiflett 
Barbra Estep 

WE’RE EXTREMELY GRATEFUL TO ALL OF OUR PROGRAM PARTNERS AND VOLUNTEERS!

2021 VOLUNTEERS & COACHES

Thank You to Our Coaches, Volunteers, and Partners!

Rockingham County Summer School 
Program

Harrisonburg High School Summer 
School Program

Harrisonburg High School Summer 
Enrichment Program

Harrisonburg High School Golf Team
Staunton/Augusta YMCA
On the Road Collaborative
James Madison University 

Overcoming Barriers
Spotswood Elementary School
Bluestone Elementary School

Thomas Harrison Middle School
Skyline Middle School

Montevideo Middle School

Riverbend Elementary School
Harrisonburg Parks and Recreation 

Dept.
Charterhouse School in Edinburg

Shenandoah Valley Academy
McGaheysville Elementary School

Elkton Elementary School
John Wayland Elementary School

Plains Elementary School
Craigsville Elementary School

North River Elementary School
Riverheads Elementary School

Wilson Elementary School
Ware Elementary School

McSwain Elementary School

Bessie Weller Elementary School
Heritage Oaks Golf Course

Lakeview Golf Course
Massanutten Resort

The Club at Ironwood
Waynesboro Country Club

Shenvalee Resort
Harrisonburg Massanutten Rotary 

Club
W.W. Robinson Elementary School

Ashby Lee Elementary School
Sandy Hook Elementary School

Eastern Menonite School 

2021 PARTNER ORGANIZATIONS
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THANK
YOU!! The Hershey Company

Grand Home Furnishings

Sports Clips of Harrisonburg

El Charro

Bank of the James

JMU Parent Relations

JMU Bookstore

Luray Caverns

Martin’s Food

Cedar Stone Spa

The Healing Touch Wellness Spa

Shirley’s Gourmet Popcorn

Crooskeys Vineyards

Red Front Supermarket

Bluestone Bodyworks

JMU Men’s and Women’s Golf Team

Buffalo Wild Wings

Skin and Zen Harrisonburg

Tactical Walls

The First Bank & Trust Company

Curb Appeal Auto Body

Skyline Bottle Shop

Pizza Hut of Elkton

Ciros Pizza

Dominos

F&M Bank

Taste of Thai

Vito’s

Café 33

Romano’s

Dick Myers Dodge

Myers Ford

Massanutten Adventures

Log Cabin BBQ

Chili’s

Kieth’s Auto Sales

Zopp Family Dentistry

Mill Street Grill - Staunton

Bella Luna Wood-Fired Pizza

Dayton Tavern

Cracked Pillar - Bridgewater

Jimmy Madison’s Southern Kitchen

Thai Flavor

The Depot Grill - Staunton

O’Neill’s Grill

Greenville United Methodist Church

McAlister’s Deli

Qdoba

7-Eleven

Star 94.3

Heritage Oaks Golf Course

Lakeview Golf Course

The Club at Ironwood

Waynesboro Country Club

Spotswood Country Club

Woodstone Meadows Golf Course

Mountain Greens Golf Course

Blue Ridge Shadows Golf Club

Packsaddle Golf Course

Shenandoah Valley GC

Luray Caverns Country Club

Fisher Mountain Golf Club & Resort

Shenvalee Golf Resort

Pete Dye River Course of Virginia 
Tech

Green Hills

Mulligan’s Golf Center

Throughout the year we receive tons of in-kind support from individuals and organizations in the form of golf equipment, 
golf balls, food, furniture, tournament giveaways, and much more. We would like to recognize the following in-kind 
supporters who have helped our chapter over the last year. Thank you so much for supporting the First Tee!

Thank You In-kind Supporters!

Col. Jack Bowman 
Auctions
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The 9th annual Michael L. Carrier Memorial Golf 
Tournament was held this summer and raised over 
$26,000 for The First Tee Shenandoah Valley. All proceeds 
of the tournament benefit The First Tee- Shenandoah 
Valley network that is operating in Harrisonburg/
Rockingham County, Staunton/Waynesboro/Augusta 
County and Page, Warren, and Shenandoah County.

With the continued success of the Carrier tournament, a 
$1,000 scholarship was awarded to Jaiden Brooks. Jaiden 
is attending Frostburg State University and studying 
education with a hope to teach physical education and 
coach middle to high school sports. This is the sixth 
$1,000 scholarship provided to a deserving student in the 
last five years. 

9th Annual Michael L. Carrier Golf Tournament

2021 MLC Scholarship Recipient Jaiden Brooks! 

First Tee participants join in on the fun at the MLC Tournament.

This years winning team! 
Ellen Vanover, Antoinette Lucas, Pam Amoss, and, Murph Williams 

We would like to send a special thank you to the tournament committee members!
Linda Carrier – Tom Tattersall – Dale Hulvey – Garrett King – Matasha Owens – Kim Huffman – Drew Fournier

The Carrier Family deeply appreciates your continued 
support and generosity, and we look forward to seeing 
you at the 10th Annual Michael L. Carrier Memorial 
Golf Tournament in late April, 2022.

This one-of-a-kind tournament also provides good 
food, fun, and fellowship and lots of competition. 

Prizes are awarded for the longest drive, closest to the pin, 
and hole-in-one prizes from Bob Wade Autoworld. Lunch 

is provided as well as raffled door prizes for the golfers. 
You are invited to sponsor and participate in this relaxing 

and exciting day of golf with family and friends.



First Tee- Shenandoah Valley is excited to announce its first successful season of the Tropical Smoothie Junior Golf 
Tour. We hope that with this tour, we can create more fun and friendly competition outlets for local high school 
players as well as middle schoolers from around the valley and across the Commonwealth. 
At First Tee, we understand the importance of competition to a developing golfer and believe the more options 
given will reward junior golf in the Valley. 
The tour consisted of events at seven separate locations, Our goal for the tour is to keep with the spirit of First Tee 
and create an affordable outlet where no child is turned away from competition due to monetary concerns. 
Divisions were as follows: Middle School Division (6th, 7th and 8th Grade playing nine holes), High School 
Division (9th, 10th, 11th, and 12th Grade playing 18 holes) *8th graders wishing to play in the high school 
division are welcome to but will needed to seek permission beforehand. 
We would like to personally thank Travis and Cori Loan as well as all the staff at Tropical Smoothie Café for their 
support and help with making this possible. We would also like to thank Ryan Hite, Garrett King, Mike King, Rob 
Lauderman, Nate Hildebrand, Glenn Payne, Greg See and Eric Hooke for all their support and working with us at 
their golf courses. 

Congratulations to our High School Division Winner  
Grant Pennybacker & our

Middle School Division Winner  
Brian Milstead  

Tropical Smoothie Junior Golf Tour

13



14

20th Annual First Tee-Shenandoah Valley Golf Classic
On July 31st and October 24th First Tee- Shenandoah Valley hosted its 20th Annual Golf Classic at Lakeview Golf 
Club. This year we were able to raise just under $27,000 from generous sponsors and participants to support our 
youth development efforts in the Valley. We would like to recognize all who played and sponsored and to give a very 
special THANK YOU to Riddleberger Brothers, Inc. for again being this year’s Ace sponsor.

Another very special
THANK YOU

to the entire Harrisonburg 
Chick-fil-A family 
for donating lunch!

21st Annual First Tee-

Shenandoah Valley Golf Classic

to be determined.
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2021 Inaugural Augusta County Golf Classic 
Sponsored By Charlie Obaugh Auto Group 

For the 5th year in a row our chapter partnered with Mr. Eric Obaugh and the Charlie Obaugh Auto Group at The Club 
at Ironwood in Staunton. Thank you so much to everyone who participated either as a player or sponsor. The First Tee- 
Shenandoah Valley raised over $14k thanks to a very generous donation of $3,000 from the Charlie Obaugh Auto Group 
family. Congratulations to this year’s championship flight winners Eric Obaugh, Ryan Elliot, Seth Bokleman, and Mike 
Askew!

SAVE THE DATE!

2022 2nd Annual
Augusta County 

Golf Classic
At

The Club at Ironwood
Date TBD



Thank you again!
Mr. Frank and Mr. Steve McDonough, 
for supporting our chapter in 2021! 
Congratulations to Garrett King and 
Travis Gahm for winning this year’s 
Championship. This two-day event was 
held October 2nd and 3rd at The Club 
at Ironwood in Staunton and once again 
benefited the First Tee - Shenandoah 
Valley. This year’s tournament yet again 
was sold out! 
Next date TBD!
The 2022 Augusta County 
Championship will be held again at The 
Club at Ironwood.

McDonough Toyota 2-Man Augusta 
Championship
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2021 Inaugural Shenvalee Golf Classic  

First Tee would like to thank every participant 
and sponsor who made June 23rd possible. We 
would also like to thank Shenvalee Golf Resort 
and all the staff who worked hard to make the 
course and our outing an amazing success. 
The Inaugural Shenvalee Golf Classic is in the 
books! Congratulations to all players! We would 
like to thank everyone who took time out of 
their busy schedules to come participate on a 
Wednesday!

Congratulations to our Winning Team: 
Garrett King, Chris Beahm, Jacob Laughlin, and  

Travis Gaham

Congratulations to the Ladies Division Winning Team: 
Becky Schaffer, Cindy Veenis, Beth Elyard, and  

Barbra Estep



A YEAR IN REVIEW 
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Are you looking for a great space to host your child’s birthday party?  
Gender reveal party? Church retreat or wedding activities?

The First Tee- Shenandoah Valley Harrisonburg Rotary Learning Center can accommodate your special event needs and would love 
to help! In the past 12 months we have hosted several birthday parties, baby showers, church retreats, and one wedding! It’s truly 
a win-win, we provide a great space for your event in return for a contribution to our organization (rates may vary, please call for 
more details).  Please expect to abide by all COVID guidelines placed in effect by the City of Harrisonburg and the Governor of 
the Commonwealth of Virginia.

690 Garbers Church Road
Harrisonburg, Virginia 22801

Non-Profit Org.
U.S. Postage
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First Tee-  

Shenandoah Valley 


